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100+ Women Who Care of Will County Donate to Big Brothers Big Sisters of Will and Grundy County 
 

On March 21, 2019 members of 100+ Women Who Care of Will County donated $3,800 to Big Brothers Big 

Sisters of Joliet. 

Samantha Godfrey, Community Based Program Manager and Mike Trafton CEO were presented the checks 

by members of 100+ WWC of Will County.  Big Brothers Big Sisters operates under the belief that inherent in 

every child is the ability to succeed and thrive in life. Big Brothers Big Sisters provide children facing adversity 

with strong and enduring, professionally supported, 1-1 relationships that change their lives for the better, 

forever. We partner with parents/guardians, volunteers and donors in the community, and hold ourselves 

accountable for each child in our program achieving: 1.) High aspirations, greater confidence, and better 

relationships; 2.) Avoidance of risky behaviors; 3.) Educational success. They cover Will County, Grundy 

County, Kankakee County, and Iroquois County. 

“We are honored to be chosen by 100+ WWC to support BBBS. Every child deserves to have someone 

cheering them on and helping them reach their full potential and that is our goal here at Big Brothers Big 

Sisters. 100+ WCC’s philanthropic efforts will help us reach that goal. We can’t thank you enough!” said 

Samantha Godfrey. 

100+ WWC is a philanthropic group formed for local women who are interested in supporting their communities 

by contributing to Will County charities together as a group to increase the donation impact.  We meet 4 times 

a year in February, April, September and November on the 2nd Tuesday of the month. The meetings are 1 

hour long from 6:00-7:00. At each of the quarterly meetings members nominate charities, three are chosen at 

random, and after a brief presentation, the members vote on which charity to support.  Once the winning 

charity is announced, everyone writes a $100 check, on the spot directly to that charity.  

100+ Women Who Care of Will County’s next meeting is April 9, 2019 from 6:00-7:00 at Prairie Bluff Golf 

Course.  All are invited! Please come and see what we are all about.  For more information, please go to the 

web site at www.100wwc-will.org or visit us on Facebook. 

http://www.100wwwc-will.org/

